
Emma  Stone  and  Andrew
Garfield Attend a Cirque du
Soleil  Production  in
Hollywood

By Nicole Weintraub

The  Amazing  Spider-Man  couple  on  and  off  screen  Andrew
Garfield and Emma Stone went to a production of Cirque du
Soleil according to People. Once they finished watching the
performance, the pair went backstage to meet the cast where
they gushed over the spectacular performance. According to a
source, the couple has been inspired by the production that
sought inspiration from the performance to channel into their
next Spider-Man film. Garfield and Stone saw the production at
the Dolby Theatre in Hollywood on Tuesday evening where they
were joined by Andrew Armstrong who is Spider-Man’s stunt
coordinator.
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What are some other productions you can attend as a couple?

Cupid’s Advice:

There are tons of productions you and your partner can see as
a couple instead of visiting the same old dinner and a movie
type of Friday night date. Here are some different types of
productions you two can attend.

1. The Broadway Play: Broadway, especially in New York City
and California, are fantastic date night ideas. Seeing a play
together  is  a  great  anniversary  outing  or  a  birthday
celebration. Rather than dinner and a movie, try dinner and a
play out in the city. Some plays include but are not limited
to Rent, Les Miserables, Hairspray, Mamma Mia, etc.

2. The Circus: A more fun, filled exciting date can be to the
circus where there is something for everyone. You can bring
the kids or the family members since it is a family friendly
entertainment outlet for everyone. There are often various
times so that you can either attend earlier in the afternoon
or later in the evening.

3. The Murder Mystery: A less common production date idea is a
murder mystery dinner in an unconventional dinner and a show
type of setting. In an interactive, entertaining setting where
you are the guest to a show, a staged crime or murder is
executed. As the guests, you mingle with staged actors and
work together with other guests to solve the mystery.

What are some productions you would recommend for a couple?
Share your ideas with us in the comments below.


